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1. Question: With the work not beginning until 2023; Is the city looking into things that 

could be causing these issues further, such as illegal dumping, tree cutting, and roof 

drainage up the hill and how things might change before work even begins? 

Response: While we (DOMI) cannot predict how things will move in the future; we will be 

doing as much as we can with the funds that are available to us. We are attempting to 

advance our plans as quickly as possible to put remediations in place before things 

change. We are attempting to address the areas most in need of work at this time.  

 

2. Question: Do you expect the Reese Street slide to affect Grandview Towers in any 

manner? 

Response: No, the slide as identified is relatively far away from the Towers. All of Mt. 

Washington is a landslide prone area but the area, we are currently dealing should not 

affect the Tower, which are situated on a very deep foundation.  

 

3. Question: Is planting native plants and grasses part of the scope of this work? 

Response: Yes, landscaping is part of our plan. Our goal is to have as much green 

infrastructure as possible.  

 

4. Question: Are there any plans to expand the bottom of Greenleaf Street to make the 

road more passable? 

Response: Our current scope does not include any plans to modify Greenleaf Street. 


